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To: All TKD Members in Asia 

Re: New Year’s Greetings 

Date: December 30th 2018 

 

Happy New Year ! 
 

Dear Sirs, 

We are seeing the significant and unforgettable year 2018 out and the promising New year 2019 

which will be engraved on our mind in victory and glory. 

On the occasion of the New Year, I, on behalf of Asian Taekwon-Do Federation, would like to 

extend my warm New Year’s greetings to all ATF EB Members, NGB Presidents and the 

Taekwon-Do Practitioners who have devoted yourselves to the strengthening and development of 

our original TKD in Asia. 

In the year 2018 the 9th Asian TKD Championships was held successfully with all Taekwon-Doists 

in Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia and the 13th Junior & the 8th Veteran TKD World championships was 

successfully held in Belarus. 

And the commemoration ceremony of the 100th Birthday of Gen. Choi Hong Hi was held in grand 

style with all Taekwon-Doists from many countries and regions in the world and through these 

events, we demonstrated our solidarity and power of our original ITF TKD. 

It is my great expectations that All ATF EB Members, NGB Presidents and Taekwon-Do 

practitioners will devote yourselves to the strengthening and development of ITF and ATF, being 

fully aware of their responsibilities and duties. 

I sincerely wish all of you great success in your responsible work in the year 2019. 

I am sure that it will always be only victory and glory on the road ahead of you to the spread and 

development of original TKD in Asia. 

Praying always you and your families good health and happiness, I once again extend my sincere 

New Year’s greetings to all of you. 

 

With best regards, I remain 

Yours in Taekwon-Do  

                               

Kim Kyong Ho 

ATF President                           
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